From: Simon Livesey

To: GCRA Info

Subject: Starlink

Date: 09 June 2022 16:35:00
Dear Sirs,

I wanted to write in to wholly endorse the idea of Starlink being given a license. We live in St Andrew and our
internet speeds vary between 8 and 15mps causing huge disruption to the workings of a fully CAT5 wired house
and to me working at home. Often my zoom or teams calls are interrupted due to poor connectivity which
affects my work. The speeds is Guernsey are 20 years behind the rest of the world.

When we lived in the UK 5 years ago not only did we have 300mps in London but even in a remote village in
Pishill South Oxfordshire we had Village networks which was again a satellite system but was life changing for
the area and was 60mps.

Please get this done as soon as possible.

Kind regards,

Simon Livesey
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